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SUMMER PARTY 

Our annual summer party is coming up on June 29. We are gathering at the Scharf home, 4910 
West Lake Blvd., at 3 p.m. Drinks and finger foods provided, but feel free to bring snacks to 

share if you wish. It will be a great time to meet up with neighbors and get updates on 
happenings in our community. We hope to see you. 

 

REMINDER***2024 DUES***REMINDER 

2024 Membership dues for the HHOA are $150.00. If you have not had a chance to pay your 
dues yet for this year, please make your check out to Homewood Homeowners Association and 

send it to: 
 HHOA c/o Plumas Bank  

 PO Box 6780  
Tahoe City, CA 96145  

Please include your account number on your check. Click here for full instructions on how to 
find your account number and make a payment. 

 

FIREWISE CERTIFICATION 

Last year, we were able to qualify as FireWise Community. The certificate has been uploaded 
onto our website. There is also a link to a video demonstration there that shows how defensible 

space helps save homes. Click here for a link to the FireWise page on our website so you can 
check it out.  

 

CLEAN UP DAY 

The next Tahoe Blue clean up day will be held in Homewood on July 5 from 2-4 p.m. At the last 
event, we were able to collect nearly 100 lbs. of trash. Contact Tiffany McLaughlin at  916-275-

2357 with questions or to RSVP for the July event. 
 

2024 GENERAL MEETING--SAVE THE DATE 

Our annual general meeting will be held on September 1, 2024. We will hold the annual board 
election and share community information. Save the date. More information to follow. 

 

WEBSITE 

For more information, visit our website. 
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